
Commitment to Attend the 2024 Rome Summer Program 

 Congratulations on your acceptance to our 2024 Rome Summer Program! 

 Thomas More College of Liberal Arts has been providing high school students with a unique 

opportunity to experience the great books in preparation for college for over 40 years. The College 

will also offer to every participant of the Rome Summer Programs a four-year scholarship for having 

attended the program when they are enrolled as a full-time student. 

 We ask that you make a firm commitment to attend the program by signing and returning 

this letter, along with your downpayment of $2000 by March 20th, and the remaining $1800 to be paid 

no later than May 31st. Cancellation after this point, or failure to attend without notice will result in a 

cancellation fee of $250, as this leaves waitlisted applicants insufficient time to alter their summer 

plans and creates a vacancy in the program. Failure to submit payment and signed commitment will 

result in your place in the program being filled by the next applicant on the waiting list. 

Both this commitment letter and payment for the program may be submitted online on the 

Rome Summer Program page of our website. 

If you have any questions regarding the programs or this letter of commitment, please contact 

the admissions office by phone: (603) 880-8308 or email: admissions@thomasmorecollege.edu. 

 

I, _____________________, commit myself to the attendance of the 2024 Rome Summer Program. 

 

Participant Signature __________________________   Date_____________ 

 

Parental Signature ____________________________              Date_____________ 


